
Subject: Update on SPAA (UKL 1069) 
 
As discussed, this is to give you an update on the proposed automation of Shipper Agreed 
Reads 
 
A change request was submitted towards the end of last year, reference number CP05/049.  
The main principle was to encourage the shippers to submit SARs through the U01 file. The 
terms of reference are to be agreed by January 2007. There are currently 10 shippers 
successfully using the U01 file to amend estimated opening reads.    
 
xoserve continue to be involved with the SPAA and will continue to attend the monthly 
workshops, the next one being 2nd November 2006.   
 
If you need any further clarification, please contact Karen Anthony or Sue Prosser. 
 
 
Regards 
Caroline Purcell 
xoserve Service Manager 
Phone: Mob - 0777 0703022 
Int - 224 35132  Ext - 0121 713 5132 
E-Mail Caroline.A.Purcell@xoserve.com <mailto:Caroline.A.Purcell@xoserve.com> 


